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Comments: I support the proposed action. It will help sustain the moose population in the Thomas Bay Area and

will not adversely affect deer populations. I have seen moose habitat decline drastically since I began visiting the

area in 1976. Because of the regrowth of  clear cuts, successional vegetation which forms much of the moose

diet is lacking. Continuous harvest of young timber will be of great value to moose habitat. I am a landowner in

the Point Agassiz area.


